

FOCUS

We exist to grow in passion for God and compassion for people.

James Llewellyn Senior Pastor

Rigel Holmes Youth Ministries

Joanne Kreinbrook Administration

Jennifer Dail Worship Ministries

Melissa Bartels Children's Ministries



Rev. James Llewellyn Senior Pastor

Inside this issue:

From the Pastor	1
Adult Growth Classes	2
Church & Ministry News	2-5
Alliance Youth	6
Children's Ministry	7
International Partnership	8
Anniversaries/Birthdays/ Condolences	9
December/January Calendars	10-11

From the Pastor's Desk

Luke 2:10-14

And the angel said to them, "Fear not, for behold, I bring you good news of great joy that will be for all the people. For unto you is born this day in the city of David a Savior, who is Christ the Lord. And this will be a sign for you: you will find a baby wrapped in swaddling cloths and lying in a manger." And suddenly there was with the angel a multitude of the heavenly host praising God and saying, "Glory to God in the highest, and on earth peace among those with whom he is pleased!"

As we get ready to enter this Christmas season, it is easy to forget what Christmas is really all about. We get caught up in making sure we have the right tree, the right presents, and the right dinner. While there is nothing wrong with having a nice tree, presents, or dinner, it can consume us. It is easy to forget what it is we are really celebrating. When we forget, it is easy to look to outside things to judge whether or not you are going to have a good Christmas. So I want to encourage you this year to not forget the reason for the season.

I encourage you to look for opportunities to reach out to someone this Christmas season. One thing I have found is that people are more open to an invite to come with you to church this time of year. That could mean a Sunday morning service or one of the two special "Christmas at Greensburg Alliance Candlelight Family Services" we will be having on the 23rd and 24th at 5:30pm. Some of the latest research finds that the biggest reason why people do not attend church is simply because no one has invited them. We are providing ticket invites for you to take and hand out. I pray that you will take some and hand them out to the people that God puts in your path. Last year we even had people bake cookies and attach tickets to them to hand out to their neighbors. I challenge you be creative and look for five people/families to invite to our Christmas services.

Lastly, I know Christmas can be a hard time for many and that this will be a first Christmas without a family member. I want you to know that we love you and we are here for you. This Christmas season look for those that are struggling, sit down beside them, pray for them, but most importantly, love them with the love of Jesus.

On behalf of the staff and myself, we wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

Pastor Lu

greensburgalliance.com

Our church website features all the information you need to know about our church with easy to use menus. One of the great features is the ability to view the live feeds of our Sunday morning worship services. There are also printable PDF versions of our newsletter, monthly calendars, and registration forms.

Page 2 FOCUS

Sunday Morning Adult Growth Classes - "A Place for Growing... A Place for YOU!"

Adult Growth Classes are offered at 9:15am and 10:45am. Pick up a brochure at the rack in the Lobby for details.

Through December 30 (Note - No classes on Sunday, December 23)

9:15am: Christmas Revisited - Teacher: Michael Black - Classroom: 240

While the Christmas Story may be very familiar to us on a superficial level, it is very common for people to be surprised by the details when someone takes the time to tease out its nuances. Many times these nuances have theological implications for us as believers that help us understand the nature and character of God.

The goal of this study is to closely examine the details of the Christmas Story and bring a fresh perspective that takes the Biblical text and the cultural perspective of first century Palestine seriously. Through this study we will affirm facts, refute myths, and reaffirm the relevance of many aspects of what we know about the importance of the coming of Jesus.

10:45am: The Reason for God - Teacher: Mike Buriok - Classroom: 250/260

In this unique study, Pastor and Author Timothy Keller of Redeemer Presbyterian Church in NYC, meets unscripted with a group of people over six sessions to address their doubts and objections to Christianity. Using literature, philosophy, real-life experiences, and the Bible, Keller and the group explore the truth of Christianity. This study places an emphasis on learning how to dialogue with those who are struggling with the claims of Christianity. The sessions will help you think about how to engage others on the six common objections to Christianity you see below.

- 1- Is the Bible a myth?
- 2- Is there only one way to God?
- 3- Why does God have so many rules?
- 4- Why does God allow suffering?
- 5- Why has the church done so much wrong?
- 6- How can God send people to Hell?

Year End Offering Opportunities

God has invited and equipped us to display His love and declare His salvation to those around us. And as part of both the Greensburg Alliance family and the worldwide Alliance family, we have a unique opportunity to extend His mercy and grace to the ends of the earth.

At the close of this year, we share the privilege of showing Jesus' love – in word and deed – to those who have yet to know of His vast mercy and grace. Your year-end offering will make it possible to introduce lost and overlooked people in our neighborhood, our country, and throughout the world to the One True Hope for this life and eternity.

As you prayerfully consider your year-end offering, know that there are two great options: The Alliance Great Commission Fund Year-End Offering and our GAC General Fund. Offering envelopes are available at the Welcome Center for those wishing to contribute to the Alliance GCF Year-End Offering. For those desiring to contribute to our GAC General Fund, please continue to do so through our regular offering time on Sunday mornings or by mailing your gift to the Church Office.

Contributions should be submitted to our church by Sunday, December 30 (mailed contributions must be postmarked by Monday, December 31). Sharing the Gospel is a lifelong commitment on the part of every devoted follower of Jesus. And we can do so much more together than we can do on our own.

2019 Offering Envelopes

2019 offering envelopes will be available for pick up later in December at the table in the Lobby. If you would like envelopes and there is not a box labeled for you, please indicate on your Sunday bulletin information card or contact the Church Office (churchoffice.gac@gmail.com, 724-837-1122).

Christmas at Greensburg Alliance

We are excited to remember Christ's birth this December as a GAC family with various special events in each service throughout Advent, including our Joyful Noise Children's Choirs, our Joy in Motion Dance Ministry, and our Spoken Word Ministry.

This year, we also have the privilege of welcoming a speed painter to participate in our services by worshipping through art. One of the paintings that will be created in our Sunday Services will be given to one of our GAC families. Each family may enter a drawing at either of our Christmas at Greenburg Candlelight Family Services to take home this original painting by Cody Sabol.

We hope you will plan to join us for one of our identical Christmas at Greensburg Candlelight Family Services on December 23 or 24 at 5:30pm. Our Adult Celebrate! Choir will perform, as well as our Spoken Word Ministry, and we are excited to welcome Rochester City Ballet member Ben Rabe in a special portion of the service. These services will be for the whole family, with special packets for children to help them engage in the hour-long celebration of our Savior's birth.

Adult Celebrate! Choir

Our Adult Celebrate! Choir is excited to participate in both of the Christmas services on December 23 and 24 at 5:30pm in the Sanctuary. The adult choir will again be led by Todd Brautigam and will rehearse on Saturdays December 1 and 15 from 10:00am to noon in the Sanctuary. Dress rehearsal will be held on Friday, December 21 from 5:30-7:00pm.

Christmas Poinsettias

The last day to order poinsettias to place in the Sanctuary is Sunday, December 2. Cost is \$8.00 each.

Christmas Kids Watch Sign Up

On Friday, December 7 we will be having our Christmas Kids Watch, 5:30-9:00pm. If you're a parent and want to kick off this busy Christmas season with a break, please sign up your family for this event. Our teens will be offering this free service to our church by babysitting kids birth to age 12. To sign up, visit the table in the Lobby, contact Pastor Rigel, 724-575-2862, gacyouth@gmail.com, or the Church Office, 724-837-1122.

Christmas Gourmet Caramel Apple Youth Fundraiser

Don't miss out! Sunday, December 2 is the last day to order gourmet caramel apples! These are great to enjoy during the holidays or to give as gifts. Students will use the money from this fundraiser to either fund their trip to LIFE 2019 or for other summer trips. Apples will be ready for pick up on Sunday, December 16.

Ministry Staff Christmas Gifts

Monetary Christmas gifts are being collected for our Ministry Staff. If you would like to give, please place your gifts in separate envelopes marked for Pastor Llewellyn, Pastor Holmes, Joanne Kreinbrook, Jennifer Dail or Melissa Bartels. A decorated box in which to place your gifts will be located at the Welcome Center through Sunday, December 23. If using a check, please make payable to the individual - not the church.

Lifeway Baby Bottle Campaign Update

The total amount collected for the Lifeway Pregnancy Center this year was \$1,494.56! The center would like to express their sincere appreciation to everyone who contributed to the Baby Bottle Campaign.

Have You Moved? Changed Phone Numbers or Email Addresses?

If you have moved, changed phone numbers, or have a new email address, please indicate the changes on your Sunday bulletin information card or email the Church Office (churchoffice.gac@gmail.com) so that we may keep our records up to date. The information you provide is intended for use in the work of our church. It will not be used for solicitation, commercial, or political purposes.

<u>Please note</u>: In order to respect your information and keep it confidential, we are no longer publishing a church directory listing addresses and phone numbers. If you need a mailing address, please contact the Church Office, 724-837-1122, churchoffice.gac@gmail.com.

This is also a good time to sign up for our texting and email notifications if you have not already done so. This service keeps everyone informed when an emergency situation arises, activities are cancelled due to weather conditions, or service changes. To sign up, indicate on the back of your bulletin information card or email the Church Office with the following: name, cell phone number for the texting service and/or email address.

If you are signing up for the texting service for the first time, it is very important that you "opt-in" which verifies with the texting service that you want to receive notifications from GAC. You will receive a text message from "GbgAlliance@symt.us" and you must reply to the text to "opt-in" or you will not receive notifications. Standard text messaging rates apply.

Severe Weather Cancellation Policy

When severe weather conditions make it necessary to cancel a church service, Wednesday evening activities, or other event, notice of the cancellation will be sent through our texting and e-mail notification service. Cancellations will also be posted on the church website (greensburgalliance.com) and Church Office phone answering system (724-837-1122).

For Wednesday Awana meetings, weather will be monitored and an announcement made by 3:00pm if activities are cancelled. Notifications will be made by the texting and email service, or you may check the website or call the Church Office.

Congregational Meeting Update

The annual Congregational Meeting was held on Sunday, November 11. Election of officers was held and the following members will serve Greensburg Alliance Church for 2019:

Elders: Eric Bartels, Mike Buriok, George Cross, Zac Cross, Tom Goodge, Alex Graziani, Dave Kostenbader, Eric Kreinbrook, Rusty Loy, Mark Obringer, and Bob Statler

Elder In Training: Michael Black

Governing Board Secretary: Vickie Mackison

Treasurer: Kevin Dail

Assistant Treasurer: Rebecca Davidson

Trustees: Chris Arquillo, Boice Bailey, Lee Calisti, Bob Callen, Chuck Christman, Glenn Davidson, Denny Fellers, Alex Graziani, Bill Mackison, and Jayme White

Board of Deacons: Dave Arch, Stacy Arquillo, Becky Buriok, Edward Calhoun, Janice Calhoun, Amanda Christman, Kevin and Lisa Coughanour, Maryln Davis, Bill and Joni Hugland, Garry Keslar, and Chris Stoltenberg

Election for members of the Nominating Committee for 2019 was held. Janice Calhoun and Gene Cilli were elected by the congregation. Two additional members will be elected by the Governing Board at a later date.

The proposed General Fund Budget for 2019 was approved in the amount of \$498,000.

Young At Heart Meeting - December 6

If you are 55 years or older please join us for our last meeting of the year on Thursday, December 6, 11:30am in the Fellowship Hall. We will be celebrating the Christmas season and the birth of our Savior. Please bring a covered dish to share; ham and rolls will be provided by Pat Fellers. Desserts and drinks will be provided by our committee, Beverly Taylor, Kathy McCullough, and Glenna Weisel. As usual, coffee will be ready at 11:00am for our early birds. Deb Krall will be our guest speaker and she always has very interesting and fun things to share with us. Please note that Young At Heart Meetings will not be held in January or February. We will begin meeting again on Thursday, March 7, 2019, so be sure to mark your calendars!

Moms 24/7 Christmas Party - December 11, 9:30am

As we are busy decorating trees, baking cookies, and buying gifts, let us not forget the real reason for this wonderful time of the year; the birth of our Savior! Our Moms Group knows how important it is to spend time with family over the holiday season, so we have planned only one very special meeting for the month of December. Get ready to have many laughs playing silly games, eating wonderful food, and celebrating some very special women. On Tuesday, December 11, we moms, have the privilege of hosting a Christmas party! If you have never attended one of these, you don't want to miss it. I believe some of us are still laughing over the crazy games from last year. It is not only a super fun time, but also a time to show love to each other. We are already collecting gently used gifts for our prize table. If you have anything you would like to donate, please contact Joanne Kreinbrook. Moms 24/7 will resume its twice monthly meetings on January 8 and 22.

Moms 24/7 is a ministry for moms of ALL ages with children of ALL ages. Whether you are a first time mom or you have grandchildren, Moms 24/7 is for you. Whatever your schedule or stage of life, we hope you make Moms 24/7 part of your life. It is not only an opportunity for you to get refreshed and encouraged, but also a chance for you to refresh and encourage other moms. We meet regularly the second and fourth Tuesdays of the month, September through May. For questions or more information, contact Joanne Kreinbrook at the church office, 724-837-1122, or email kbrook93@msn.com.

Weekly Men's Ministries

The Men's Tuesday Morning Bible Study meets at 6:30am in Conference Room 550 with the study being completed at 7:30am. Weekly attendance is not a requirement, and all men and their sons are welcome to drop in as their schedule permits. Resolve to get into the Word of God and let the Word of God get into you!

The Men's Prayer Ministry meets every Sunday morning prior to the worship services to pray for the services and our congregation. All men are welcome to join us in the Prayer Room located near the Sanctuary.

GAC Friday Night Basketball Outreach

All men and teenage guys are invited to join us for our Basketball Outreach on Fridays, 8:00-10:00pm at the Mountain View Elementary School. Cost is \$2.00 per person. Bring your friends and enjoy the company of Christian men and teens while having fun playing basketball! Contact George Cross for additional information, 412-292-3281. Please note! Basketball will not be held on Fridays, December 21 or 28.

Anchor College Ministry

Our focus is on discipleship; building a strong group of Christ oriented students passionate about reaching the world. People committed to living out their faith, rather than just talking about it. Through focused studies, hands-on ministry opportunities, and group oriented discussion, we want to help students personalize the Gospel story to better reach those around them. Our group meets Sunday afternoons, 12:15pm in Room 250/260. For additional information contact Josh Nosbisch, 412-378-5791, jnosbisch.gac@gmail.com.



Pastor Rigel's Contact Information gacyouth@gmail.com - 724-575-2862

"Christmas Kids Watch" Babysitting Night - Friday, December 7

On Friday, December 7 we will be having our Christmas Kids Watch. Teens will be offering this free service to our church by babysitting kids (age birth to age 12) to give parents a night off. Teens should plan on being at the church from 5:00-9:15pm (babysitting will run from 5:30-9:00pm). This is a great way to serve the families in our church. If you are a teen interested in serving, please sign up in the youth Sunday School room.

Christmas Gourmet Caramel Apple Fundraiser

Last month we began our fundraising efforts for our summer trips with a caramel apple sale leading up to the holidays. The money from this fundraiser will be used for the LIFE 2019 trip or for other summer trips. All orders and money for the Gourmet Caramel Apples are due to Pastor Rigel by Sunday, December 9. We will be making the apples on Saturday, December 15 at the church from 7:30am to 3:30pm. Distribution will be on Sunday, December 16.

Those who sold apples should plan to attend as it takes a lot of hands to pull this off. Additional money from our Sunday morning apple sales in the Lobby will be divided between those students who are helping to prepare the apples. There will be a sign-in with hours of arrival and departures, and the profits will be calculated proportionally. Packets are still available in the Youth Sunday School room if you would like to take some orders before the deadline. Please note that the deadline is FIRM.

11th Annual Albino Pachyderm Yuletide Extravaganza Thursday, December 20, 6:30-9:00pm

I'm dreaming of a White Elephant Christmas Party... that's right, the White Elephant Christmas Party returns for its 11th year!!! Our theme this year is ugly sweaters and homemade ugly Christmas ornaments. Please show up to the party with the ugliest Christmas sweater you can find or make (Goodwill and Salvation Army Thrift Stores are gold mines) and a homemade ugly ornament. Gift cards will be awarded to the student with the ugliest sweater and the most creative ugly Christmas ornament.

Please remember to bring a wrapped gift that is worth \$5.00 or less for the white elephant gift exchange. The gift could be funny, sweet, or downright bizarre - just wrap it up and bring it. We are looking forward to seeing you at the 11th anniversary for snacks, games, prizes, and good old Christmas cheer! As always, this would be a great time to bring friends for a relevant message about the gift of Christ!!!

Operation Christmas Child

Thank you for your contributions to Operation Christmas Child. Through your hard work and generous donations, we were able to bless 123 children with shoeboxes filled with the joy of Christmas and the hope of Christ which is an increase of 28 boxes from last year!

Reminders

No Sunday School on December 23 No Youth Group on December 27

Upcoming Events

January 17 NERF Night!!! January 21 AY IHOP Breakfast January 27 LIFE 2019 Meeting

Children's Ministries



Wednesdays, 6:30pm

Awana is fun with a purpose... to reach and train children for Jesus Christ. Each week there are Bible lessons, Scripture reciting, games, music, and lots of other fun activities. Our program is comprised of three age-appropriate clubs: Cubbies for preschoolers age 3 before September 1 and 4 year-olds; Sparks for grades Kindergarten through Grade 2; and Truth & Training (T&T) for Grades 3 through 6. Children may come to Awana anytime during the year. Check-in starts at 6:30pm at the Children's Ministry registration desk. Please enter the building through the Awana/Office entrance. If you would like additional information, contact Melissa Bartels at the Church Office, 724-837-1122, or just stop by on Wednesday evening!

Awana December Activities:

12/5 - Trim-A-Tree Night - Bring socks to hang on our tree!

12/5 - T & T Store Night

12/12 - Christmas Card Night - Bring a filled-out Christmas card for a local nursing home

Please take note of our Christmas break - Awana will not meet on December 19, 26, and January 2. Wishing you and your families a very Merry Christmas and many blessings in the New Year!



Saturday, December 1 at Cherry Tree Alliance Church

If you have a child in grades 3-12 interested in Bible Quizzing, please contact Mark or Jayne Obringer (724-861-3548, toysbyjayne@juno.com). They would be happy to answer any questions and give your child a study book. Please pray that all of our young people make time to learn God's Word and apply it to their lives!



Children's Sunday School - Sunday, December 23

Your child is invited to a "Happy Birthday Jesus Party" on Sunday, December 23! The party will take place at both 9:15am and 10:45am Services. This is for our Pre K through 6th graders only. Infants and Toddlers will remain in their regular classrooms that day.

Your child will be celebrating the birth of our Savior, Jesus Christ, through an engaging nativity lesson, fun games, Christmas crafts, and caroling! Please be sure to bring them to our party! This is also a perfect time to bring friends!

Page 8 FOCUS





Dan, Lisa, Adley & Ellis

Celebrating Adley

The Lawrences have been dedicated to allowing the light of Christ to shine through them in any way possible whether it be through preaching the Word or through hospitality. One of their goals is to build strong relationships, connect with new people, and invite people into their lives and into their apartment. God has provided the people and they set the table.

In early October, Adley turned five years old. His favorite children's book is "Dragons Love Tacos" so they had a dragon party in the park. Adley invited four friends from his school and they were able to meet with their families. They also invited several other friends and Alliance Family members. They celebrated Adley's life as well as dove deeper into the lives of their neighbors. Since the party, they have begun to see



walls come down in the lives of many of the families invited. God is opening the door for the next steps.

American Intrigue

When the Lawrences meet people, one of the first questions that comes up is, "where are you from?" When people hear that they are Americans it often opens up a series of questions. People are interested in American culture and they often want to know if America is really like the movies. One common question is about this weird sport we play, "American football". After many questions, they have decided instead of trying to explain it, they would invite people into their home to watch it. So thanks to the power of the internet they are able to stream games live on Sunday nights and people are



invited to their apartment for football, food, and friends. Everyone is encouraged to bring a friend. The weird culture thing along with Lisa's amazing cooking have paved the way for a consistent opportunity to connect with people and build relationships. They have had as many as 18 people attend and have even had some who haven't missed a week! They are planning to keep it going until the Super Bowl.

God is up to many things through the Lawrence's ministry in Paris, and there is so much to be excited about. As they strive to live their calling, He is opening more and more doors.

Lawrences' Praise & Prayer

- Baby Ellis is doing well. He just had his four month check up and received a clean bill of heath.
- Adley is doing really well in school. He loves his class and teacher and is making a few friends.
- Continued prayer for the Sunday night football community.
- Pray that they can go deeper still with their French language studies. Pray for their tutor who is not a believer. May God open a door.
- Pray for other outreach opportunities they are considering which are centered around Christmas.
- Pray for building important relationships with the people in their community.

December Anniversaries

1 DaeJung & Deborah Noh 18 Mike & Susan Jennings

13 Sam & Valerie Griffith 21 Eric & Melissa Bartels

17 Alan & Ginny Lukasik 23 Dean & Candi Worry

December Birthdays

1 Harry Jones 11 Dave Arch 21 Sara Simanovich Alberta Polyinale

Cheri Laudadio
 Mia Mongell
 Ryan Hauser
 Blaine Kauffman
 Christy Belgiovane
 Tori Cook
 Karen Hamilton

Anna Boal Kathy McCullough
Cathy Kintz 13 Benjamin Fleming
Joe Laudadio Eli Johnson 26 Tim Fox

Michaela KraynakAnna Kreinbrook14 Valerie King

Jackson Callen 15 Chris Torockio 27 Susan Jennings

James Downham

Crista Griffiths

17 Mary Kay Baker

Jayne Obringer 19 Tucker Christman 31 Chris Andriechack Bill Hugland, Jr.

9 Micah Griffith

Abigail White

If you would like your anniversary and family birthdays listed in our monthly Focus newsletters, please indicate on the back of your Sunday bulletin information card or email the Church Office, churchoffice.gac@gmail.com.

We appreciate your completing the information cards in your bulletin each week so that we can keep our records up to date. Even if your contact information hasn't changed, just write your name and "same" across the front. Thank you!

Condolences

To Alaina Torockio and family on the death of her father, Michael J. Stepansky, on November 10.

December 2018

Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat
2	2	4	5	6	7	1 9am Bible Quiz Meet @ Cherry Tree Alliance 10am-Noon Adult Celebrate Choir Rehearsal
9:15 & 10:45am Worship, Communion & Sunday School Joyful Noise Performance 12:15pm Anchor College Ministry 12:30pm Joy In Motion Practice 6pm Moms Night Out White Elephant Exchange @ Piggott Home	3 6:30pm Elders Meeting	4 6:30am Men's Bible Study	6:30pm Awana Trim-A-Tree Night- Bring Socks T&T Store Night	6 11:30am Young At Heart Meeting 6:30pm Thursday Night @ The Well- Alliance Youth (AY)	5:30pm Christmas Kids Watch 8pm Men's Basketball Mt. View Elementary School	8
9 9:15 & 10:45am Worship & Sunday School 12:15pm Anchor College Ministry 12:30pm Joy In Motion Practice	10	6:30am Men's Bible Study 9:30am Moms 24/7 Christmas Party	6:30pm Awana Christmas Card Night Newsletter Article Deadline	6:30pm Thursday Night @ The Well- Alliance Youth (AY)	9pm Men's Basketball Mt. View Elementary School	15 10am-Noon Adult Celebrate Choir Rehearsal
9:15 & 10:45am Worship & Sunday School Joy In Motion Performance 12:15pm Anchor College Ministry 12:15pm Deacons Meeting	17 6:30pm Governing Board Meeting 7:30pm Elders Meeting	18 6:30am Men's Bible Study	19 No Awana	20 6:30pm Alliance Youth Christmas Party	21 5:30pm Christmas Dress Rehearsal	22
9:15 & 10:45am Worship No Adult or AY Sunday School; Children's schedule remains the same 12:15pm Anchor College Ministry 5:30pm Christmas at Greensburg Candlelight Family Service (No Childcare)	24 Church Office Closes at Noon 5:30pm Christmas at Greensburg Candlelight Family Service (No Childcare)	25 Merry Christmas! Christmas	26 No Awana s Break - Church Offic	27 No Alliance Youth e Closed 12/25/18 th	28 nru 1/1/19	29
30 9:15 & 10:45am Worship & Sunday School Krystal D, Guest Speaker 12:15pm Anchor College Ministry	31 Church Office Closed					

January 2019

Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat
		1 Church Office Closed Happy New Year!	2 No Awana	3 6:30pm Thursday Night @ The Well- Alliance Youth (AY)	4 8pm Guys Basketball Outreach Mt View Elementary School	5 9am Bible Quiz Meet @ Norwin Alliance
6 9:15 & 10:45am Worship, Communion & Sunday School 12:15pm Anchor College Ministry	7 6:30pm Governing Board Meeting 7:30pm Elders Meeting	8 6:30am Men's Bible Study 9:30am Moms 24/7	9 6:30pm Awana Bring a Baby Picture Night	10 6:30pm Thursday Night @ The Well- Alliance Youth (AY)	11 8pm Guys Basketball Outreach Mt View Elementary School	12
9:15 & 10:45am Worship & Sunday School 12:15pm Anchor College Ministry	14	15 6:30am Men's Bible Study	16 6:30pm Awana Neon Night - Wear your brightest colors!	17 6:30pm Thursday Night @ The Well- Alliance Youth (AY)	18 8pm Guys Basketball Outreach Mt View Elementary School	19
					Bible Quiz Tour	nament @ ACAC
9:15 & 10:45am Worship & Sunday School 12:15pm Anchor College Ministry 12:15pm Deacons Meeting	9am Alliance Youth IHOP Breakfast Newsletter Article Deadline	6:30am Men's Bible Study 9:30am Moms 24/7	6:30pm Awana Noisy Offering Night	24 6:30pm Thursday Night @ The Well- Alliance Youth (AY)	25 8pm Guys Basketball Outreach Mt View Elementary School	26
27 9:15 & 10:45am Worship & Sunday School 12:15pm Anchor College Ministry 12:15pm Alliance Youth LIFE Trip Information Meeting for Parents & Students	28	29 6:30am Men's Bible Study	30 6:30pm Awana "Souper" Bowl Night - Wear your team colors and bring a can of soup	31 6:30pm Thursday Night @ The Well- Alliance Youth (AY) 7pm Trustees Meeting		



4428 Route 136 Greensburg PA 15601 724-837-1122

Email: churchoffice.gac@gmail.com

On the Web at: www.greensburgalliance.com



Christmas at Greensburg Alliance Candlelight Family Services December 23 & 24, 5:30pm

See Page 3 for Details